

TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk



APPRECIATION

Learning about precious resources.



HAPPINESS

Nursery children caring for animals.



BELIEF

Kindness, faith & generosity.

The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 2023.

We raised £189.78 for The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. Well done everyone. We would also like to say thank you to one of our Year 3 parents for the beautiful crochet poppies which also made up part of the figure raised.

Severn Trent Water.

Tynsel Parkes had a fantastic visit from Severn Trent Water this week. In assembly the children learnt about the water cycle, sewers and what should or shouldn't be flushed down the toilet! Year 4 also learnt about how much water we use in our homes and what we can do to reduce our water waste.

Christmas Disco - Tuesday 5th December.

Reception, Year 1, Year 2: 3:45pm-4:45PM.

Years 3 & 4: 5pm - 6pm

Bookings are live on ParentPay for this school fundraising event.

Price per child £4.00

Pantomime in school - Thursday 21st December.

"Sinbad the sailor" is an action packed pantomime adventure loosely based on the tales from 1001 Arabian Nights. Children will join Sinbad as he journeys across the seven seas to find his fame and fortune. Written and designed with plenty of audience participation, music and dance, this pantomime is suitable for all children attending Tynsel.

Bookings are live on ParentPay.

Voluntary donation per child £3.30

The Impact of Social Media on Mental Health 27th November 2pm until 3pm.

The Mental Health Support Team in Schools are delivering a workshop for parents on Monday 27th November. Rebecca Holcroft, Education Mental Health Practitioner is running the parent workshop and will be on hand to answer questions in this hour long session.



Payment of Nursery and TP Fees.

Please could we remind all parents that use our Nursery and the TP that payment must be received before the session takes place. The school sends daily text message reminders to all parents regarding their outstanding fees, this is both costly and time consuming. All future bookings will require payment to be made on Parent Pay before a booking can be confirmed. In line with our terms and conditions any fees not paid within two weeks of the session date will be charged a £20 late payment fee. Thank you for your cooperation, Mrs Chandler, on behalf of the Local Academy Council.

Nursery and Reception Nativity - Christmas Year 1 and 2 Performance.

Nursery & Reception Nativity - No tickets will be issued, 2 guests per child will be admitted to watch the performance.

Year 1 and 2 Christmas Performance - Tickets available soon.









TYNSEL PARKES C.E. PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome to Mrs Chandler's News.



www.tynselparkesacademy.co.uk

Samaritan's Purse.

Think Team Tynsel our Mental Health & Wellbeing Champions collated all of the class donations and packed them. Thank you Mrs Bownds for your help organising it all and thank you everyone who donated. It was humbling to see how much thought and love went in to the donations as well as the photographs and cards that were packed. Photographed are Think Team Tynsel with Renew Church who kindly collected our donations for onward delivery.





office ynselparkesacademy.co.uk Telephone: 01889 221920